
Swindon Village Primary School 
31st January 2025 

Dear Parents 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ T-Shirts & Hoodies 
 

Leavers’ t-shirts and hoodies are now available to order if you would like one as a keep-sake 
for your child, however, this is purely optional.   
 

This year, t-shirts and hoodies are ordered online using the link below by Sunday 2nd March 
2025 at the very latest.  This deadline ensures a delivery to school during the week 
commencing 31st March (so that they have them in plenty of time for Broad Haven and so 
they can get lots of wear out of them), therefore no late orders will be accepted for delivery 
to school. 
 

Late parent orders will incur a single print fee of £9.95. This fee includes postage and 
delivery to the parents’ home address. 
 

https://www.brigade.uk.com/parents/school/SW0302LH/ 
   

Please make sure you order the garment big enough, using the sizing guide overleaf – no 
exchanges are able to made afterwards as they are personalised. 
 

We are unable to take any orders at school. 
 

Every child’s name (that we had written permission to use) in Year 6 will be printed on the 
back in white, in the shape of ‘25’, and you have the option of choosing which colour t-
shirt/hoody you would like. If you are ordering a pale coloured hoodie e.g. grey, the white 
writing will not stand out as much as on a darker garment. 
 

The following colours can be ordered: 
 

Hoodies 
 

 
 
 

Black 

 
 
 

Navy Blue 

 
 
 

Pink 
 

Purple 

 
 
 

Red 

 
 
 

Royal Blue 

 
 
 

Sky Blue 

 
 
 

Sapphire Blue 

 
 
 

Charcoal 

 
 
 

Grey 

 
T-Shirt 
 

 
 
 

Black 

 
 
 

Red 

 
 
 

Maroon 

 
 
 

Jade Green 

 
 
 

Sky Blue 

 
 
 

Royal Blue 

 
 
 

Navy Blue 

 
 
 

Purple 

 
 

https://www.brigade.uk.com/parents/school/SW0302LH/


Sizing Guide 
 
Hoodies 

 
 
 
T-Shirts 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Claire Phelps 
Office Manager 


